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From: Todd Stewart
To: Martinez, Pierre@Energy; 
Subject: RE: Rio Mesa - ITP
Date: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 10:01:43 AM


Working on it.  Will update this week, have an internal meeting coming up.
 


From: Martinez, Pierre@Energy [mailto:Pierre.Martinez@energy.ca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 9:44 AM 
To: Todd Stewart; Andrea@agrenier.com 
Subject: Rio Mesa - ITP
 
Todd/Andrea, what is the status of Incidental Take Permit?
 
Pierre
 
Pierre Martinez, AICP
Project Manager
California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street, MS 15
Sacramento, CA 95814
Office: 916-651-3765
Email: pierre.martinez@energy.ca.gov
 


DOCKETED
California Energy Commission


JAN 23 2013


TN # 69236


11-AFC-04





